From: Barbara Silvey [barbsilvey@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 9:25 AM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: FINRA Reg 09-25

To Whom It May Concern,

| oppose expanding FINRA authority to regulate non-securities products. These products have been,
and should continue to be, regulated at the state level.

Barbara Silvey
Uniontown, OH 44685



